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January 22, 2014
Dear Colleague:

The Healthcare Effectiveness Data and Information Set (HEDIS®), developed and maintained by the National Committee for Quality Assurance (NCQA), is a well-known and respected tool used by more than ninety percent of American health plans to report performance on quality of care and service. The health plans that comprise Molina Healthcare, Inc. will begin collecting and compiling this data for HEDIS 2014 in the near future.

I wanted to advise you that MHM and Verisk will also request medical records for Medicare Risk Assessment (RA) for appropriate members, simultaneously. We have elected to shorten the actual record collection timeframe for RA and HEDIS 2014.  There are advantages to an abbreviated collection period for both of us.                                         

For Molina, it allows us additional time to review and prepare our data for audit; for your practice, it limits the disruption to your office’s work flow that is unavoidable to some degree during HEDIS. In order to meet our goals for a more limited timeframe, even more than in previous years, we are counting on your assistance with timely record access and/or submission.

Molina Healthcare of Michigan will employ the services of Verisk Health to assist with this project. As defined by the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) Verisk Health will serve as a “business associate” of “covered entities” and therefore, is legally bound to protect, preserve, and maintain the confidentiality of any protected health information (PHI) obtained pursuant to its contracted obligations to Molina Healthcare.  You can be confident that Verisk Health will treat your patients’ PHI with total protection and confidentiality. Verisk Health will contact your office to schedule data collection at your office, or to request that copies of the chart be sent via fax or mail.

We all appreciate your cooperation in extending professional courtesy to the Molina Healthcare Quality Improvement staff or to its vendor staff, as they begin this year’s data collection and abstraction process.  Please do not hesitate to contact Shanita McClary at 248-925-1790 ext. 155714 if you have any questions.

Thank you for your assistance in this effort and for your continued work to improve the health of our members and communities.

Sincerely,
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Kevin C. Park, M.D.

V.P. Quality, MHI Medical Affairs

Molina Healthcare Inc
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